
 

National Public School, Gottigere 

Academic Year 2020-21 

CIRCULAR/NPS/ACAD/2020-21/P-14 

26-06-2020 

 
Parents’ Feedback on Preferred Method of Instruction for Grades I to V 

 

Dear Parents,  

As per the directive of the State Government Dated 10/06/2020 Online Classes have been 

stopped for the students of Grades I to V in Karnataka State. However, as the re-opening date is 

uncertain hence we need to find some mechanism in which the Academic Learning of the 

students for these Grades can go on until we re-open the School.  

We therefore request you to fill the below Survey Form by 7:00 PM on 28/06/2020 (Sunday) to 

let us know your opinion on the Preferred Method of Instruction for your ward. The link for the 

survey form is given below. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf4Z-
XEWVm_onTOSUWXbUxXPOKnuBHlNQqyXqc4CmDq1UazWQ/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 

Note: Based on the response received from the majority of parents, the school will decide the 

next course of action towards the Academic learning of the students for Grades I to V. 

 

Regards, 

Principal 

NPS, Gottigere 
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